
VERSE OF THE MONTH 
 
 
 

 

And the angel answered and said unto the women, Fear not ye: for I 

know that ye seek Jesus, which was crucified. 

He is not here: for he is risen, as he said. Come, see the place where 

the Lord lay. 

Matthew 28:5-6 
 

 

     Prayer Requests      
 

Please join us in prayer for 
Charles Luttrell Leslie McKibben 
Lowell (Robin) Culp Guy Di Lena 
Bruce Gifford (for physical healing) Mary Battle 
Andrew Daniel Daisy Mays 
Theodore Sapp Deborah Battle who needs a heart transplant 
Richard Belcner Michael Cox – Health Issues 
Bryan Raybon Chuck Seafon 
Gene Johnson Larry Taylor 
Robert The Dollar’s son Michael who has cancer 
Robert Fowler who needs a kidney transplant Robert Fowler/ Pending Kidney Transplant 
W. T. Henry Airman Robert Maynard USAF 
Kristi Childress Thomas Williams & wife Ida B. Williams 
Haley Tenneyson Stewart & Trina Champion 
Samuel E. & Linda Smith & Family The Powers family 
The Troxell family’s needs The Greater House of Worship Inc. 
Albany Police Department Levites of 2nd Mt. Zion Church 
Every one The people of Japan 
Our troops The homeless 
Our Troops & their families World Peace 
Lost Our country 
Our churches Our leaders 
Japan (salvation)          Our country’s spiritual condition 

Steven Niesielowski in Afghanistan – the Lord’s will to be done 
Messer Family – loss of their dad in car accident 

The Booker, Cox, Edwards, Fennell, Moore, Denson, & Marshall Families 
 

Bear ye one another's burdens, and so fulfil the law of Christ.  Galatians 6:2 
 

If you have a prayer request that you would like to have published in the newsletter, please make a note on 
your reply card or mail us a letter. 

 

 

 

We are still in touch with our KenyanKenyanKenyanKenyan 
friends.  One of our contacts there runs 

an orphanage. 

We remain in contact with 
Abel in Malawi, Malawi, Malawi, Malawi, but don’t 
have a recent update from 

him.        

 

Mission Outreach . . .  Mission Outreach . . .  Mission Outreach . . .  Mission Outreach . . .      
All the way to AfricaAll the way to AfricaAll the way to AfricaAll the way to Africa    

There’s more information 

on our website. 

Please visit 

www.AlbanyRescueMission.org 
& click on “Mission Outreach.” 

 

(These international missions are privately 

supported by our staff.) 

 

 

    
 

 

The pieces of this newsletter mailing were designed using Microsoft products.   
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DIRECTOR’S NOTES 

He is risen 
 

Jesus said unto her, I am the resurrection, and the life: he that believeth in me, though 

he were dead, yet shall he live: 

And whosoever liveth and believeth in me shall never die. Believest thou this? 

 John 11: 25-26  
 

Dear Supporters and Friends, 

As we celebrate the resurrection of the Lord Jesus Christ, we praise the 

Lord for what He has done for us.  The Bible says we are all sinners and we 

cannot save ourselves.  The Lord came down to do for us what we cannot do 

for ourselves.  He paid our sin debt!  In order to go to Heaven, Jesus said we 

must repent and trust in Him personally.  He paid it all!  All I can say is, this is one sinner that 

He has saved.  I pray you have trusted in Him for your salvation.   

I want to thank all of you for your support and prayers.  I also want to thank our staff 

who volunteer their services to the Mission.  They work long hours, without much off-time, to 

serve the Lord here at the Mission.  We would like to thank the doctors at Phoebe Putney 

Memorial Hospital for the generous donation they made recently.  Also, special thanks to all 

of you who have donated items to the Mission.   

We are running full at the Men’s Division, also full at the Women’s & Children’s 

Shelter.  We had a graduation last month for the men and women who have finished the New 

Beginnings program.  For the next several months, donations usually fall off.  We would 

appreciate your continued prayers and support during the spring and summer months.  Also, 

we are always in need of non-perishable food items.  We are feeding over 7,000 meals per 

month and providing food bags to needy families.  Whatever you are able to do to help us will 

be a blessing to those in need. 

We hope you and your family have a blessed Easter. 

Thank you. 

    Saved to serve, 

          Bro. Larry  
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A Special NoteA Special NoteA Special NoteA Special Note    
We’d like to say We’d like to say We’d like to say We’d like to say 
“thank you” to “thank you” to “thank you” to “thank you” to 
everyone who everyone who everyone who everyone who 

sends us kind and sends us kind and sends us kind and sends us kind and 
encouraging notes.  encouraging notes.  encouraging notes.  encouraging notes.  
Your words are a Your words are a Your words are a Your words are a 
blessing to us!blessing to us!blessing to us!blessing to us!    

MISSION MOMENTS 
    

Current “Special” Financial Needs at the MissionCurrent “Special” Financial Needs at the MissionCurrent “Special” Financial Needs at the MissionCurrent “Special” Financial Needs at the Mission    
1. We need to continue to make additional payments toward the principal on the 

Women’s Shelter mortgage, because we will be facing a very large balloon payment in 

2 years. 

2. We need to continue repairs, renovations, and needed maintenance for our kitchen, 

thrift store, and dormitories.  
 

       
    Our ministry office                    Our kitchen                  Our main dormitory 

***************************************************************************************************************************************************************************************************************************************************************************************************************************************************************************************************************************************************************************************************************************************************************************************************************************************************************************************************************************************************************************************************************** 

**************************************************************************************************************************************************************************************************** 

Gifts Given to the Mission 
In Honor 

 

Mr. & Mrs. Larry Hample in Honor of Katie Tillman & family 

Robert Louie & Helen Lush Tanner in Honor of Floyd & Mary Herman 

Abigail S. S. Class of Sherwood Baptist in Honor of feeding the hungry 

Mr. & Mrs. Glenn A. Zuern in Honor of Sarah Nell 

Charlie & Mary Frances Mathis in Honor of Our Lord & Savior Jesus Christ 

Virginia L. Sanderson in Honor of My Family 

Grant & Barbara Jansen in Honor of Byne Memorial Baptist Church 

W. Clay Chester in Honor of Annabel Chester 

Bennie & Clara Hall in Honor of US Arm Forces 

James Womack in Honor of Bonnie Womack 

Charlie M. Sapp in Honor of Mary Battle 

Richard & Jo Farris in Honor of Carrie Austin, Assoc. Minister, First Methodist Church 

Pamela F. Baggett & Family in Honor of Anchorage 

Mr. & Mrs. James I. Davidson, Jr. in Honor of Camilla Williams 

Dr. & Mrs. Don Bush in Honor of W. T. Henry 

Mr. & Mrs. J. Bruce Melton in Honor of W. T. Henry 

John M. Vansant, Jr. in Honor of Deborah Battle 

Donald & Elaine Olin in Honor of ARM 

Bill & Janet Beard in Honor of Our Lord and Savior Jesus Christ 

Randy & Fran Culberson in Honor of Mary Slockbower 

Kenneth W. & Pamela Kay Florence in Honor of Police officers 

Kenneth W. & Kevante’ J. Florence in Honor of 2
nd

 Mt. Zion Church 

Mr. & Mrs. Oscar L. Jackson, Sr. in Honor of John Oscar Jackson 

Hollis & Susiette McKenney in Honor of Mary Singleton 

Richard W. Ivey in Honor of The Little Things 

Mrs. June Tester in Honor of Jason Jones 

Mrs. June Tester in Honor of The Lord Jesus Christ 

Sue Bedenbaugh in Honor of June Tester 

Herbert & Shirley Benford in Honor of Robert Fowler 

Herbert & Shirley Benford in Honor of Bob Fowler 

Herbert & Shirley Benford in Honor of Ida Fowler 

Mr. & Mrs. Thomas J. Williams in Honor of Thomas Williams 

Alan & Susan Dismuke in Honor of Haley Tenneyson 

Mr. & Mrs. B. Gerald Sadler in Honor of Claude & Betty Mossburg 

Mrs. Doris T. Johnson in Honor of Mr. and Mrs. Bridges Simmons 

Maj. Gen. & Mrs. Emmett W. Bowers (Ret.) in Honor of Mrs. Murray Webb 

Steven C. Niesielowski in Honor of The Lord’s work 

Gregg Maynard in Honor of Richard Maynard 

Roy A. (Tony) Ragan & Mrs. Willie M. Ragan in Honor of Tom (Babe) White 
 

    

HOPE FORHOPE FORHOPE FORHOPE FOR THETHETHETHE HOMELESSHOMELESSHOMELESSHOMELESS    

GIVING THANKS 
    

 

Gifts Given to the Mission 
In Memory 

 

Mr. & Mrs. Larry Hample in Memory of Annie Mae Sheats 

Mr. & Mrs. Larry Hample in Memory of Olive E. Hample 

Mr. & Mrs. Larry Hample in Memory of Mrs. Mabel Berry 

Mr. & Mrs. Joel P. Wilkerson in Memory of Mabel Berry 

Michael & Pamela Amos in Memory of Mabel Berry 

Mr. & Mrs. Gerald A. Kirksey in Memory of Mabel Berry 

Mr. & Mrs. Gerald A. Kirksey in Memory of David Cowart 

Toxey A. Miller in Memory of Mary E. Miller 

Mrs. Juanita G. Lawson in Memory of my husband H. B. Lawson 

Juanita Gilmore in Memory of Dr. Henry Gilmore 

The Ford Family in Memory of JB & Grace Holland (Sue Ford’s father & mother) 

Mr. & Mrs. Ray Segrest in Memory of Ralph V. Segrest, Jr. 

Mrs. Irene Bowers Murphy in Memory of Linda Cross 

Aubrey & Dorothy McClain in Memory of James Murdock 

Mrs. Louie A. Moore Marshall in Memory of Mrs. Emma H. Cox 

Jacqueline J. Saah in Memory of Leroy & Florine Johnson 

Mrs. Mary McKibben in Memory of Mark McKibben 

Mrs. Mary Lewis Brown in Memory of Larry Brown 

Dennis & Janice Lawing in Memory of Richard Messer 

Eddie D. Harris, CPO, USN, RET. in Memory of Georgia Johnson 

Donald & Gloria Smith in Memory of Robert Gardner 

Mrs. Wilson Hamlett in Memory of Wilson Hamlett 

Mrs. Donald L. Pye, Sr. in Memory of Donald L. Pye, Sr. 

Mr. & Mrs. Thomas M. Pate in Memory of Mr. Harvey J. Pate 

Samuel E. & Linda Smith in Memory of Sikes & Margert Smith 

Daun & Julius Culp in Memory of Roy and Ollie Thompson 

Mrs. Annie M. Kessinger in Memory of Husband Bill 

Mrs. Annie M. Kessinger in Memory of Son Michael 

Mr. & Mrs. Ronald M. Malcolm in Memory of Victoria Malcolm 

Kenneth W. & Pamela Kay Florence in Memory of Officer died Line of Duty 

Kenneth W. & Kevante’ J. Florence in Memory of West Barbary 

Mr. & Mrs. Oscar L. Jackson, Sr. in Memory of Dave Jackson 

Hollis & Susiette McKenney in Memory of Robin Michelle McKenney 

Richard W. Ivey in Memory of Jack 

Mr. & Mrs. Thomas J. Williams in Memory of Williams 

Dee & Fred Ward in Memory of Priscilla R. Studdard 

Mrs. Vivian Chambless in Memory of Jack Evans 

Jennifer D. Helms in Memory of my mother Elizabeth Helms 

Mr. Tim Powers in Memory of Heidi Powers 
 

 

 

MISSION OUTREACH RESULTS FOR FEBRUARY 2011 
 

Individual Cases      Professions of Faith in Christ 

Emergency Aid  100    Mid-Day Chapel Service   24 

Emergency Food Bags   35    Men’s Program Division   14 

Misc. Donations           175    Women’s Program Division     6 

        Mission Outreach      4 
 

Free Clothing: Hundreds of individual pieces.  Over 7,000 meals served. 
 

 

*  Donation receipts update  * 
 

Dear friends,  We plan to mail receipts for your March & April 2011 monetary gifts in May.  
 Thank you for your generosity and for your patience! 
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